
SHADY HILLS 
ELEMENTARY 

FEBRUARY 2017 

Seven Students were chosen to be our Star 

Students as we begin the new year of 2017! 

These students set the example to : Be Safe, Be 

Responsible and Be Respectful.    

Congratulations to Giali Rainey(K), Kayden 

Ewry(1), Alicia Melo(2), Kyle Mentier(3), Nickolas 

Curci(4), George Malacos(5), and Evan 

Schultz(Music). The Student of the Month for 

January was Evan Schultz. Well Done! 

Congratulations Star Students! 
02/06   FSA/ELA 

Parent Night, SAC 

3:30 pm  

02/06 – 02/09 
Mobile Dental Van 

02/08   Science Fair 

Projects Due 

02/9    LOCOMO 

5:30 – 8:00 pm 

02/10  Progress 

Reports 

02/23 Star Student 

Awards 2:00 pm 

02/24 Winter Dance 
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Café Corner 

Don’t forget to start your day with a healthy breakfast! Breakfast is 
served every school morning and it’s free for all students attending 
Shady Hills Elementary. Watch for fun giveaways you can win just by 
joining us for breakfast. 

Check out the breakfast and lunch menus using the Nutrislice app 
on your smart phone. 

February news! We are getting ready for Valentine’s Day. Watch for 

our flyer coming home soon for our Valentine’s sale. You can 

purchase and send a mini Valentine balloon to a friend, teacher, 

brother/sister or your favorite staff. PTO will deliver the special 

Valentines on Tuesday, February 14th. If you are interested in 

volunteering to help with the Valentine sale please contact our 

SHES volunteer coordinator: Donna Schultz  727-774-4109 

dschultz@pasco.k12.fl.us 

Don’t forget to keep clipping those Box Tops for Education! 

PTO News 

Jessie Barnett 
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